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The recent Trustee Election ushered in some changes to our Chinook's Edge Board of Trustees,
as we welcomed newly elected representatives in two wards and said farewell to three retiring
Trustees. As always, our Trustees will serve our communities through our governance and
advocacy roles, as we support students, families and the vital work of our division staff.

Superintendent Kurt Sacher provided a COVID-19 update to parents following the provincial
government's new notification processes. We continue to work together to mitigate the spread.

Trustees were pleased to host The Honourable Nathan Cooper, MLA, as we commemorated the
opening of our new learning spaces at Carstairs Elementary School.

Our Board joined staff and students in honouring Indigenous Learning throughout Truth and
Reconciliation Week, leading to the day of reflection on September 29. Olds Radio interview

The Board applauds the work of our Transportation Department each day, and were pleased to
become more familiar with the priorities of our new Director during School Bus Safety Week.
Olds Radio interview

Schools throughout Chinook's Edge proudly held their annual Terry Fox Run.
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